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NewsletterJuly
TSA CHO COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT 
Tsa Cho Forestry LP was formed by DRFN to determine if 
there is forestry opportunity for our community. Tsa Cho, will 
be hosting a community engagement meeting in regards to the 
Dease River Forestry Initiative. The project has been underway 
for almost 4 years and it has now progressed to a point where 
Tsa Cho Forestry LP (the DRFN owned company) wants the 
community to become involved. Tsa Cho is seeking community 
input on the developed DRAFT management plan and will be 
delivering presentations on options for the management of a 
possible forest tenure. The meeting will update the community 
on the work done to date including a status update on the First 
Nations Woodland License process. The information gathered 
from this session will be compiled and used to finalize the 
M anagement Plan and make final recommendations to Chief 
and Council on whether or not to proceed with the license and 
operations. Food and beverages will be served at the meeting.

Date:  July 16, 2019

Time:  1- 4pm

Location:  Community Hall

BOYA LAKE PROJECT 
The Dease River Development Corporation will be 
building a new bridge for Boya Lake. The project 
will also include the construction of a new wheel 
chair accessible outhouse and boat ramp. The swim 
dock will also be relocated to a deeper location. 
These upgrades will render the lake more usable and 
accessible for members.  
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CORE BOXES

WASTE TRANSFER STATION

Silver Tip unfortunately over supplied the 
Core Boxes last year so there is now 
enough boxes to get started on this years 
Drill Program, but the mine may need some 
more boxes in the fall. In the meantime 
China M inerals is about to place an order 

for 2000 meters for this summer's Drill 
Program. This should allow DRDC to get 
started on the project within the next cou-
ple of weeks. 

The closure and remediation of the old dump 
site and the installation of water monitoring 
wells has been a great project for the com-
munity. Employment for members was gen-
erated through the cleanup efforts to remove 
all of the scattered garbage from the site. The 
construction of the new Waste Transfer Sta-
tion has also created significant employment. 
There is also opportunities for member to 
maintain long term meaningful employment 
et the Waste Transfer Station in the form of 
maintenance jobs. The current maintenance 
jobs at the facility available to members will 
be limited to 2 full time maintenance posi-
tions.  

Dease River 
Development 
Corporation
250-239-3034

Issue 1  |  2019


	DRDC July Newsletter
	Cover
	Photo and 3 Columns


